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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Oscoda Area Schools 

Alpena, MI, November 8, 2022 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) team 
members recently presented Oscoda 
Area Schools with a $250.00 donation. 

The Owl’s Nest, AAACU’s student-run 
branch located inside Oscoda Area 
Schools recently donated to support the 
school in purchasing t-shirts for their 
upcoming career day. 

In addition, Sarah Groff, Owl Nest 
Supervisor and Angie Hanners, AAACU 
Director of Human Resources will be 
presenting at career day highlighting 

the various employment opportunities available within the credit union. 

The credit union is proud to partner with the school for various activities and events to provide 
additional resources to students. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with branch 
offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s 
Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of September 30, 2022, 
AAACU provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to $570,945,829. 

 

Pictured: Amy Martin, Michael Olsen, Jennifer McDougall, Sarah 
Groff, LeAnn Schultz, Charlene Miller, Alison Jakubcin, and Chester 
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